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Monday 26th February 2024 

 
Dear Families,  
 

Year 5 Theatre Royal Plymouth – Tuesday 30th April 2024 
 
To further enhance the children’s knowledge and understanding of music and theatre production and to give 
them a greater insight into theatre ready for their Year 6 show next year, we are going to the Theatre Royal 
Plymouth to see the Welsh National Opera perform ‘Opera Favourites’.  
 
Children will need to come to school in full school uniform, with a small backpack for their packed lunch, 
drink and snack.  
 
We will leave school at 11.15am via coach to arrive in Plymouth with time to eat lunch before the start of the 
show. We will then leave Plymouth following the show at 3.30pm with an expected time of arrival of 5.00pm 
back at school (traffic dependant). 
 
If you child is eligible for free school meals, you can request a school packed lunch via the Microsoft Form. 
All parents must complete the form by 10.00am on Friday 1st March. Please note that this is an essential 
consent form required for your child to attend. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/uNHWp3Fyca 
(You may need to copy and paste the link into your browser or press Control and click). 
 
To enable the activity to go ahead, we are asking parents for a voluntary contribution of £10.00. Please be 
advised that if we do not collect sufficient contributions, the visit may be unable to take place. The payment 
section will be live on MCAS from 3.00pm today under the Trips tab – click to enrol and make a payment. 
The closing date for contributions is 10.00am on Friday 12th April 2024. 
 
We are keen to have parent helpers join us so if you are available, please complete this section on the form 
and we will contact you with further details prior to the trip.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Miss Boult and Mr Cole 

Year 5 Teachers 
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